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Kids Marathon 
 
One of the requirements of a triathlon training group I belong to is to volunteer at a running or other event. This 
past weekend, the Grand Rapids Marathon held a Kids Marathon. I was in—not just to help, but experience what 
this type of event is like. 
 
The idea is this: kids run or walk at least one mile, three times a week, with 
a friend or family member and track their progress on a training sheet that 
goes through mile 25. On race weekend, the children run or walk the last 
1.2 miles of the marathon distance. As long as parents felt a child, no 
matter how young, had trained and could finish the distance, they were 
encouraged to run. In fact, families were encouraged to run together. I 
can’t wait until I can do this with my pretend grandson Riley; at 19 months, 
he’s a great little runner but a mile is probably a bit too far, and he has a 
tendency to wander off course. 
 
Our group ran the water station, and it was terrific. Hundreds of kids, many with their parents, came by the 
station—kids of all ages experiencing what many of their parents do when they run races. I would estimate the 
youngest kid was about 4, but age didn’t matter. They all got a cheering crowd and water. But long after the most 
of the kids were done, we heard cheering in the distance. I’ll tell you why on Thursday. 
 
What are you prepared to do today? 
 

 Dr. Chet 
 

 
The health information in this message is designed for educational purposes only. It’s not a substitute for medical advice from your healthcare provider, and you 
should not use it to diagnose or treat a health problem or disease. It’s designed to motivate you to work toward better health, and that includes seeing your 
healthcare professional regularly. If what you've read raises any questions or concerns about health problems or possible diseases, talk to your healthcare 
provider today. 
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   Straight Talk on Health 
Hear Dr. Chet’s take on the latest health news and research—listen to Straight Talk on Health Sunday  
at 7:30 a.m. and 6 p.m. in the Eastern Time Zone on WGVU-FM 88.5 or 95.3, or listen live via the Internet 
by going to www.wgvu.org/wgvunews and clicking on "Listen Live" at the top. 


